
From  

  Additional Chief Secretary to Government Haryana 
 Higher Education Department, Chandigarh. 

To  
1. All the Vice Chancellors of State/Private Universities in the State of 

Haryana.  
        2.  All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana. 

3.         All the Principals of Govt. Aided Colleges in the State of Haryana 
4.         All the Principals of Self-financing Colleges in the State of Haryana 

 
  Memo No. E-565431  DHE-010009/1/2022-Coordination-DHE     
  Dated Panchkula, the 28.01.2022 
 

Subject:  Instructions regarding COVID-19 Opening of Colleges and 
Universities.  

 
  Kindly refer to the subject cited above.  

I have been directed to draw your kind attention to the order of Haryana 

Disaster Management Authority issued vide orders No. DMC-SPO-2020/1028 dated 

28.01.2022 (Copy enclosed). In this regard you are requested to take necessary steps as 

follows:  

All Universities and Colleges (whether State/Government or Private) are 

allowed to open w.e.f 01.02.2022 for physical classes while adopting requisite social 

distancing norms, regular sanitization and COVID 19 appropriate behavioural norms. 

All students of age group more than 15 years may also be advised to have at least first 

dose of vaccination, while attending physical classes. For fully residential universities, 

online classes are allowed till 28th February 2022 as the situation of covid will be 

ascertained by that time more clearly. 

These orders are for strict compliance, please. 

 

 

         

Deputy Director Coordination 
for Additional Chief Secretary to Government Haryana 

Higher Education Department, Chandigarh. 
 

https://eofficeharyana.gov.in/eFile/?x=5IkD9YGmpLNYsQZY5FNWwAc70HR5A5c0



